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· Academic Progress
· 2021 KPREP data has been desegregated and comparisons have been made to previous years scores.  At this time scores are still embargoed until around October 15.  At that time a report will be given to the board of education.
· Professional Development Information for 2021/2022: 
· Jim Goff with Reading Mastery has been in the district twice for coaching sessions.
· Items we are focusing on at this time:
· Holding sounds for a longer time
· Calling students name last when doing individual turns
· Teachers will start “peer teaching” with one another to ensure the Reading Mastery scripts are being followed.
· Academics:
· Fall iReady testing is complete and the percentage of students at or above grade level is lower than we are used to seeing in years past.  We are aware of our deficits, and are already making adjustments to instructional delivery and our RTI grouping.  
· Overall Math results are lower than Reading, but we are prepared to make up for the lost grounds and move forward.  

· Upcoming Events:
· PTO Paragon fundraiser is coming to a close for this year.
· PTO fundraiser “Principal for a Day” will conclude on the 24th.
· Students buy tickets for a chance to be “Principal for a Day” 

